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US Department of Justice joins roundtable on human trafficking

By Sascha Matuszak

The United States Department of Justice continued its efforts to combat human trafficking by convening and

attending a roundtable[1] with representatives from Federal Law Enforcement Training Centers to discuss
strategies and implement training programs to reduce and eradicate human trafficking. The Department of
Justice provided grants totaling more than USD 100 million toward this end, and promised to release more
funding during the 2020 fiscal year.
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